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This Week 

 

Sunflower Room (3-4years) 

This week we have been learning about The Three Little Pigs and Spring.  Some of the focus 

activities include: gardening club – digging and preparing the flower beds and deciding what 

they want to plant in our allotment, describing characters from the story, learning about ‘heavy’ 

and ‘light’ and comparing the weight of objects and describing spring objects/ pictures. 

 

Word of the Week : spring. 

Makaton sign: happy 

Focus Story: The Three Little Pigs – sequencing pictures from the story. 

Maths: addition – understanding that when you combine 2 sets of objects the quantity 

changes.  Knows to count to find the total. 

Forest School: forest school sessions will continue after the Easter holidays. 

Focus Song: Spring is Here 

Poetry Basket: Flowers 

Physical: jumping from hoop to hoop.  Cutting along different shaped lines with scissors. 

PSED: Colour Monster – learning about the feeling ‘fear’. 

 

 

Rainbow Room (2-3 years) 

This week we have been continuing to learn about The Three Little Pigs and spring.   Some of 

the activities include: painting pictures of pigs, re-enacting the story of The Three Little Bigs, 

digging and transporting stones and sand, making arrangements/ patterns with loose parts. 

 

Makaton sign: brother 

Focus Song: Baa Baa Black Sheep 

Focus Number Song: Five in a Bed 

PSED: learning how to stay safe at home. 

Physical: learning how to balance – walking along planks. 

Maths: comparing sizes using the words tall and short. 

Poetry Basket: Five Little Peas 

Snack time: spreading.  Comparing quantities. 

 

Attendance: 

Well done to the Butterfly Group who had the highest attendance with 92% last week.   
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Reminder - Acts of Kindness – Please Help! 

Please help us to reach our goal of 100 acts of kindness.  It does not have to cost anything, it 

can be helping someone to something, doing something to make someone happy.  Please share 

them via Face book, Tapestry or email. 

 

 

Comic Relief 

Thank you for all your donations.  We raised £100.   

 

Easter Hunt 

Invites have been sent out this week.  We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 28th 

March. 

 

Junk Modelling 

We are in need of plastic tubs, lids etc and cardboard tubes.  If you have any, please could 

your bring them into nursery for us to use for our creative workshop area?  Thank you. 

 

Easter Holidays 

Nursery is closed from Friday 29th March and reopens on Tuesday 16th April. Please add photos 

to Tapestry.   

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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